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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 21, 2005

TO: Honorable Dennis Bonnen, Chair, House Committee on Environmental Regulation 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB708 by Bonnen (Relating to the issuance of permits by the School Land Board authorizing 
continued use of certain structures on coastal public land.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill proposes to lift the prohibition in statute against the issuance of permits for structures within 
1,000 feet of a wildlife sanctuary, nature preserve, or privately owned shore property by the School 
Land Board. The School Land Board, operating through the General Land Office (GLO), manages 
public lands dedicated to the Permanent School Fund and collects fees for cabin permits.  The agency 
anticipates issuing 67 additional cabin permits per fiscal year for a total of $24,300 in new revenue per 
fiscal year.  

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board
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